MC/11/100
Chair of the Methodist Council

Under SO 210 (2)(d) eligibility to serve as the Chair of the Methodist Council lies with the Presidents and Vice-Presidents from the last five Conferences, prior to the year of appointment. The appointment is for three years and is not able to be extended.

The Conference of 2012  must appoint a new Chair and those eligible will be approached by the Secretary  of the Conference inquiring whether they wish to offer to serve the Church in this important role. 

Those willing to be considered will be asked to submit a reasoned statement.  These statements will be circulated to members of the Council and the Council will be asked to vote by single transferable vote.

